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Nursery Christmas Craft Week and Santa Visit        
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

This year we will be holding a ‘Christmas Craft Week’.  During this week, parents will be invited to come 

into Nursery for the last hour of each session to make decorations, bake Christmas goodies and sing 

Christmas songs. You will be able to sign up for a maximum of one session in Nursery next week, Monday 

16th, Tuesday 17th December. Due to space restrictions, unfortunately we will be unable to accommodate 

younger siblings and we ask that only one parent joins their child for their chosen sessions.   

 

On Wednesday 18th December, the children will have the experience of visiting Santa in the grotto at 

school. The session will start in tea time club therefore, parents and children should arrive at the tea 

time door at your allocated time slot, where a member of staff will be there to greet you. The Nursery 

door will be closed on this day. We kindly ask that a £2.00 charge will be given on this day to see Santa. 
 

In order to make the experience as lovely as possible for all children and to limit any queueing time, Santa 

himself is going to be sending special invitations (with a time slot) to each child, these will be delivered 

next week to Nursery by Santa’s helpers. On this Wednesday, once the children have been to visit Santa, 

they will be able to go home. There will be NO afternoon Nursery on this day. 
 

To finish off our fantastic week, we will be having our very own Nursery Party on Thursday 19th  

December. We would love the children to come to Nursery in their party clothes ready for party games, 

dancing and some party food. ALL of morning Nursery and afternoon nursery are invited to the party. 

The session will start at 8:45am to 11:45am. There will be NO afternoon Nursery on this day. The 

children will break up for the Christmas holidays on this day. 

 

If you have any questions then please do not hesitate to speak to Nursery staff. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Powell        Mrs Leach 

Nursery Teacher                                    Early Years Practitioner 

 


